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Here’s what has happened in the last
month and what’s to come!

[ am thrilled to share with you
the latest developments at
Monroe School and our efforts
to make a positive impact in our
community.

We are finally moving forward
with our mural project!
Students will be partnering with
artist, Matteo Miles on two large
murals on the walls of our
courtyard with room in the
middle for an outdoor movie
screening space (see image
above). Matteois a
multidisciplinary designer and
muralist from Greenville, South
Carolina. Additionally, Matteo
has collaborated with
Starbucks, Walmart, Marriott
Hotels and many franchises to
residential spaces. Many of his
murals also specialize in local
history of the Upstate and
surrounding arcas to celebrate
the best elements of each town
and major landmarks, designed
to last a lifetime.

I speak for everyone at Monroe
School, EOYCF, and OYA when |
say, “We are all excited to see
what he develops while
collaborating with our students
for the two 16 x 16' murals!” The
design will envelope a dynamic
celebration of community and
motivating landscapes. Colorful
pathways radiate outward
representing the journey of self-
discovery and highlight
potential for the future. Playful
clements like abstract shapes
and expressive splashes of paint
reflect creativity and the power
of imagination.

You can see more of Matteo’s
work on Instagram
@matteomilesmurals or
website www.matteom.com.
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